From: van Holst, Michael

Sent: Sunday, December 02, 2018 10:14 PM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Cc: Hillier, Steven <shillier@london.ca>; City of London, Mayor <mayor@Ilondon.ca>;
Subject: Added motion for SPPC about appointment process and term

Dear SPPC secretary,
Steve Hillier and | would like to add the attached motions to the added agenda for the SPPC meeting.

They ask that the appointment process be referred to the governance working group and suggest that
the upcoming term be for two years instead of four so the new processes can be tested.

This may be an item to consider before the appointments rather than after.

Thanks,

Michael van Holst



